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Para español haga clic aquí.
* El boletín se convierten utilizando Google Translate. Entendemos que esto no
es una traducción perfecta, sin embargo, esperamos que sea útil para las
familias de que hablan español. Si tiene alguna pregunta sobre la información,
póngase en contacto con nosotros.

Bacich News Kent News

News You Need

Bacich Parents - an email will arrive Friday, 5/26, to vote for Bacich Site
Council member
5/29: No School - Memorial Day
Kentfield Music Festival - Helping Hands Still Needed - Sign Up Here
 

Please remember to complete the entire registration process
on PowerSchool.

1. Log into the PowerSchool Parent Portal.

2. Once logged in, click the name of the (first) student you are
(re)registering at the top left of the page.

3. Click the Registration icon in the navigation menu on the left side of the
page.

4. Follow the registration instructions and complete all pages. 

5. After filling out or correcting information on each page, make sure to
click the "submit" button at the bottom to save your data. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJeTPVimQu8928VdK_K7_v_YcivjWmpIJbSfNlgb0L1Eql_B11WS2fAd76JlqU2fDSClDkdO3NkMyXgiQGH1JNg38O8opGt74bh4tyMO-QyRICuNd60rTewUWV15zJnH9w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyFE_V7tmHh1uq7tLv2AdipzxSOfCXu6YDU648I6aq73JhBvTiW9dpcVVtM9Kmhna_nA_igYoAZbs0umF5X185ozyjlLrDCPJi9EnDn-zk_jD3GVJBWChlol0N_nUM0EATMvFOej8qi31jNzLA7x7hL5-s03VE-WAjd-6mUqRm0EDT-wSWLu4J3tkwSVh7WXkeZ9NRNUDXr2Y3iEcbt0CJIKxpq2S-mISZ9r2wfcEvIWgXi1ycVNnNOrz0lVlQhhBcATAf6tDds-JdmPe_dK7s6viV4AWrjEIDV15y0yqr-DfRy0qsjUUR_M=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyFE_V7tmHh1uiXJ2lPzvVquCDu4rXP6skHJ-2bDh-LOH4VCc37UXDUxDtk0347NTxv1A_rwBW3efgH8t7PH_61Io0Ho-NeWckyby9GLzjpM0gu5CRf9W507oD1Zsm545JRFgogiUvsAVKaCwftI9SgKu27VvaTx6CSNOKdjBMM6J&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGvo2ktGGphQ_NJD2oBep5ckLGwhMvy9QQ86ZiHlMHkYlOEXJy8_gNMTxRPBWZmonA-bgkqcAXTpAyUdOwIrH4TWxX4-aAfM42SYpu1MOKhqqTVnxOXbOtJIXr74F2xbaWvWM5QpLfu8&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGvo2ktGGphQ_NJD2oBep5ckLGwhMvy9QQ86ZiHlMHkYlOEXJy8_gNMTxRPBWZmonA-bgkqcAXTpAyUdOwIrH4TWxX4-aAfM42SYpu1MOKhqqTVnxOXbOtJIXr74F2xbaWvWM5QpLfu8&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGd6qXsAx5mXwkgSfYiQTzrcWh0LUyFYKSB46Bs8ts4CxfRNZm5R0w8RJPBlUwB_oPtBsPZ8hHRpE8gSJUeyrdgGpJql3JAVk6QityQb0UQpCbIvs-DEK_w=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEcwYizunRVd38d8C-q-Zmj3g5mfELntwDckBr2ur4gtvBsdcmvsfMBwhmCuZMOyCvuF8vKtL3qz-eLvcpiA451EqafKeisTZW6&c=&ch=


6. Repeat steps 2 and 3 if you are updating the information for more than
one student.

* Some email providers, such as Gmail, may clip the newsletter and readers must
click "view entire message" to read the complete newsletter.

Upcoming Events

Friday - 5/26/2017

4th Grade Step-Up Day to Kent

Monday - 5/29/2017 

No School - Memorial Day

Tuesday - 5/30/2017

School Board meeting, 5 pm, District Office
5th Grade Band Concert, 7-8 pm, Kent MP Room

Wednesday - 5/31/2017

Safety Committee meeting, 9-10 am, District Office
Kent Community Service Outreach Fair, Kent North Quad
6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Band Concert and Reception, 7 pm, Kent MP Room

Thursday - 6/1/2017

Kindergarten Music Concert, 8:30-9 am, Bacich Community Center
6th Grade Step-Up with 5th Graders in Nests
Finance Committee meeting, 3:45-4:45 pm, District Office
6th & 0˚ Choir Concert, 7-8 pm, Kent MP Room 

Friday - 6/2/2017

Bacich Site Council voting ends at 5 pm - Bacich parents - please, check
email for voting link

Save The Date

6/5: Bacich Site Council, 3 pm, Bacich Library
6/6: Kent Site Council, 3:30-4:30 pm, Kent Room 24
6/8: 

Bacich Parent Volunteer Tea, 8:30-9:30 am, Bacich Community
Center
4th Grade Pool Party
Kent Community Service Assembly, 1:26-2:09 pm, Kent MP Room
Kent Community Service T3 Dinner, 6-9 pm

Kentfield Music Festival

June 11th, 2017, 12 to 5:00 pm

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyMMi2n_wXTDgV4-57-yQwl2FsTcx2_6rP7ceUey85xhx3R0KJnVtenWTES_PmS3aKo3gXnH77GhXgZyXKHBp-QzDYkRR6FbFWYT7oPHPxcTwuESJEBxtV57ev7xiJIc6jgT-0T54Uf0HkMux75hOC2958xQ0omQkTpz__-yPn4Ol6927ko_ts30EBtUaMyuiHNZ9tJw5r62D&c=&ch=


A free community event sponsored by KSPTA.

More Information

View Entire District Calendar
Download Board-approved 2016-17 District Calendar
Download Board-approved 2017-18 District Calendar 
* Please note that February 2018 vacation is different than February 2017
break.*

Superintendent's Update

This afternoon, our School Board and I had the pleasure to celebrate and honor
our 2017 Golden Bell winners at the Marin County Golden Bell Celebration of
Education reception at Dominican University. Each year, the County recognizes
exemplary teachers and staff for their dedication to providing outstanding public
education to our community. 

Trustee Heather McPhail  Sridharan, Trustee Quoc
Tran, Leonor Gloistein, Trustee Cynthia Roenisch, Brad

Widelock, Winnie Caulkins, Trustee Ashley Paff, and
School Board President Juli Kauffman 

Golden Bell Certificated Staff

Winnie Caulkins, Second grade teacher
Brad Widelock, Seventh and Eighth Math teacher

Golden Bell Classified Staff

Leonor Gloistein, Bacich ELL paraprofessional 
Jessica Carrol, Kent Extended Math and Academic Workshop aide

In addition to the Golden Bell award for our district, Bacich ELL paraprofessional
Leonor Gloistein received the Marin County Classified Employee of the
Year award, recognizing her 26 years of outstanding instructional support to

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyEJ7gHRCsCI-IkARXvwQe6ygQSJjqrO-BufCbGN1YIjBnRChPYJUFBKHGC5h5P6tRY8FC0iow-f2GZmUF6rRXyaD2Vl3lURtWYgI9puRBcXoMuEstnYBvUhzHI15FACmC1lahs1yQzL4Ug3FcaToPws=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyEJ7gHRCsCI-IkARXvwQe6ygQSJjqrO-BufCbGN1YIjBnRChPYJUFBKHGC5h5P6tRY8FC0iow-f2GZmUF6rRXyaD2Vl3lURtWYgI9puRBcXoMuEstnYBvUhzHI15FACmC1lahs1yQzL4Ug3FcaToPws=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyMsdC0-BbjjlVRuW_8h745Ggbzdo0qca_22OUA0V5VqsjGJA7kSsCgJuFKTeHOyYXmoNprtXce3Lq0PlXfLyovHf7bLBcyI3nhgQCxsi5u_KKtv3cQmw35NBhbqZr8T-Y9mJD4pX0GFwzdmSGgddkixGbIGq_FmjPBLD1Ipx_vKQDM_fFTIVkXu4YET6vNlrNw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyN10dxY3c16OBrpR8sCejzI_RSOsR6DMiC2j4Vyru0xd9r130u-JgqZXoMgb7eTBROf4LuH1swSbA8eFKpzdJWRxRrZdUTaEwA0NlXCehQwlWiJqG_4bhhM1qONKK_fnRfCzzenHWRhKqfpjqW52W4wwyCwO-gpWa9fwaM2Y-htCyKpFev9nrlm97cYo6WzsjkWDq_UXbBd9XsOOUxGaLKUhisX99TNaYG-GGXOppSrWdnZt6b6q9XCpJfrtM1DadBexhtg0yDybET1cMjugudvfqI35JL0J0alYasBiPQrQYCOwiv_niTBFj4bAVFNEvA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyEBk6OSQZhHoW5YkB7ZcEAWh1pN1rpYkW1AYiWSu6GXDDt975OdeHhqXItVmTenhKqKVuJmkDhvmIVZAjQx5ZwCRD77rXty3BiSNoGV_SVLmZstyJAZ8OmNjCCt_42sgqm2EYbSFUdfwdQ9DZBVfgojIe1oO7o9Unhhz0Uj5uBqzJbhGWiss5FarR4xsUrUaZyLUwL9ELx8_fWN39VUEoXzTMhgw-5yZZcIyiFnjy0iiZle9arBZNeA=&c=&ch=


Kentfield children. 

We missed honoring our Kent classified employee Golden Bell award
winner Jessica Carrol, who is attending her son's graduation from West Point this
week. 

Congratulations to our 2017 Golden Bell award winners!

Liz Schott
Superintendent

District Resources

Board Meeting Information and Agendas
Emergency Safety Procedures for Parents
Parenting Series: Addressing Racism
No Bully! Ten Ways To Bully-Proof Your Child

Bacich Elementary School

Dear Parents,

Each year, Marin County hosts a Golden Bell Celebration of Education. This
event pays tribute to outstanding individuals who work in the field of education
across our county. We are thrilled that two Bacich staff members will be honored
this year.
 
Second Grade teacher, Winnie Caulkins, will be honored with the Golden Bell
Award for her years in the Kentfield School District and her many talents as an
educator. Winnie began her experience at Bacich, as a parent over thirty years
ago. She started teaching in 2000 and has touched the lives of students in
second, third, fourth, fifth, and seventh grades. Each day, Winnie shares her
gentle and kind nature, her wealth of knowledge, and her excitement for teaching
with her students and with colleagues.
 
When asked what she cherishes most about being a teacher, Winnie would tell
you that she loves the energy, joy, and curiosity in working with young children.
She enjoys getting to know her students, discovering what makes them "tick," and
sharing with them the excitement of learning. She also loves the home-school
connections and the opportunities to work with our school families as part of the
child's "team". 
 
ELL Paraprofessional, Leonor Gloistein, will also be honored as the Marin County

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyMMi2n_wXTDgV4-57-yQwl2FsTcx2_6rP7ceUey85xhx3R0KJnVtenWTES_PmS3aKo3gXnH77GhXgZyXKHBp-QzDYkRR6FbFWYT7oPHPxcTwuESJEBxtV57ev7xiJIc6jgT-0T54Uf0HkMux75hOC2958xQ0omQkTpz__-yPn4Ol6927ko_ts30EBtUaMyuiHNZ9tJw5r62D&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJxtfXdut7PHTVyB5t07e6CM12qMl1ll1yln-chvTzb1NVy2z0l14G1RjxGd8hY9Qai9DPAcAFFIE28ag4c06O5mRZjpSQwZ1AcQt-Ewn4B8FCKHmoUCfJu9Z6XsLGmo60k3ebZ3yLjYE535xRWZt37l9L4ctmnpJiPN0e25q_NyyQdMTTvJee7xiHRUIQBYc9ZnbMfxxsCf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJxtfXdut7PHyZovA9jmzGynaIGbg-E9DtVseqmesnEiPXBNS_dpPdN7YBelciMpyTo7v9VenFSLbhGaD9KloWBggUCYGLTfS7n7jMmlXMXE2mTmMdIUf_cF5z335cjj6FSuai6upUd9ErPNhQxvM6NH4hCwkEf7wnCWZj5-JYwZnA55WLT-AsjVLoeE8zNBrCWbYO8R0KJnweivye-sR2nAr24q4_p4DcWVQ3R5-xid&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyDMw-M0rFdaUVDz7JqI0q02ZXi0e-NEAIDeYC18wVXaGjA1SGSaUMe72swf2X1254GBE_WYAjww9vZBKB7uBGACOve7goeGehcc6t0Xedu8U_HHEPlua8owFg3xbMhyluSIQvBMt8DmWP2u_L026i4ckg3a04fPBBHw7WvPGSvPeiRCR_suCH_hRvhMTRkSChtOTBQaxdaJz&c=&ch=


Classified Employee of the Year, at the Golden Bell Award Ceremony. Leonor is
another staff member with deep roots in the Kentfield School District community
having also raised her own children in Greenbrae and Kentfield (one of whom is
an administrator in the KSD!) and having been a paraprofessional for nearly 26
years at Bacich, most recently in our English Language Learner program.
Leonor's dedication to the students and families she works with is remarkable
and she readily admits that she will miss the hugs that she gets every day.
 
Each year, it is difficult to identify just one staff member at Bacich who exemplifies
excellence in teaching. Each of our teachers brings so much to our school and
gives so much to their students. Staff members bring their unique interests and
personalities to the classroom and I believe that these varied styles and individual
passions help create the exceptional school and learning environment that we
share at Bacich.
 
Teachers nominate one another for the Golden Bell Award by describing the
reasons that a particular colleague should be recognized as the Bacich Golden
Bell recipient. Each year, several letters are written and delivered to me
highlighting the many, many gifts that various teachers bring to our school. At a
staff meeting, we read these letters out loud and we choose one individual to
represent the outstanding educational community at Bacich.
 
This year, we hope you will join us in congratulating and celebrating Winnie
Caulkins, as our 2016-2017 Golden Bell Award winner and Leonor Gloistein, as
the Marin County Classified Employee of the Year. 

Sally Peck
Principal

Bacich Parent Resources

Download Bacich Student-Parent Handbook
Download Bacich 2016-17 Bell Schedule
Safe Routes to School
Car Line Procedures
Attendance Hotline to report a student absence: 415-925-2222
Contact Bacich School Counselor Maia Yamasaki

Bacich Math
Matters Blog

P.E. Music
Parents

  and Kids

Bacich
Library
News

Art Blog

Bacich Site Council

The Bacich Site Council is an elected team of parents and
teachers who meet monthly with the school principal. The Site
Council advises and shares in the decision-making of the school
community with a primary focus on communication and student and
school safety. Voting is now open for one 2-year term, position on
the Bacich Site Council (2017-19).

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJuRmHS7U9Vp7aBEtd-ItVBgYt_CVfz8e3UXOmQkyT4dUhehGN1v7WS_x7gHcT5d3z5SUSmdAJdV_tdr9V_XxFq8cROEF_bBVdzKrr7s3CAaRULT7Y-NCembT4pgpba8EXE9-Nuxll-79AG5Dh8188I94TB8kbI9iT77kTBBVPyiosI0JmZVYVIbRG0ZQLVb8cToRiDZ21sMoYZiNTrUq6fgDeQLwSfPce1fv7ULZSw3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyIKc6UOpNgKYKBlgrHYP3CsryCGKid3qIsuNacq51-fydH27n69nCRLZehzMAylwL2x4Tpbl4nSSwTsQcfA-7h4VPdb7v7diMXgohXdGLJ-VpmD7Lwh3jZLaaaHIfFLWmcTR5LyaygkytN5g7Dt03XzEiZfafdd4ExisKAXKLC_HVO2sZVIfl4DEmkIxlkCJ5b7i_NIToHrcafYfamIi9XMS44zS4uFA-_sIFG9wEyJ2swUzMZt93FM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEcVkATyvAVYGBKQKoYrZl-OY_-umlJMxxdvIVqoBBFzHqefVS_0bwxuT1LKtAKfVEbvRsg-5vugd-GCFGm8COQW1H2PbF1Q96GLxLziTuFPi-s3gt__vhw_fP8uKg811AcFSUsABtBaLLM2QNBcc6bOAWfu_H_YuYEprogF3ZbyxEDeNGKJcdq7brSWtBe9EU7ie24hNZy7eQXf_jT4gAr0Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGITOoNcrtbVJcwuxCAJ_28FsDLXC_zKGCS2qg8NUXNzkKm0Ux11_2dBSWYH_IUOCivdzRpeWWiVaHm54Lh7ep1GOKfkmN4fG9Q7sQYodusA0iFOu_y11VUSKD-5e-ABkmADZ8UE9QbHnB4UMebJFDEWX-DbB75xMexClliNYCYtSCtIotGfMJrg9EOp2k2R7OCqx2VF2DdYZiUyx71JD0L8J5bIOCqR-9BQOC8_mhrl&c=&ch=
mailto:myamasaki@kentfieldschools.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyBsQK4QBudOanBRqcHvfdGCRyaEtccVGl9AZVKpWtuv7jaQrIGLZnBiP_P42H3B4MQAnyeSMzcRamF6ldaTFSzyzb7yGB1jIi_fHvf_VPkqShCZRAoJBeUYfv_7_B63VcI5YBloYB-18MKQQNvAizjg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyBsQK4QBudOanBRqcHvfdGCRyaEtccVGl9AZVKpWtuv7jaQrIGLZnBiP_P42H3B4MQAnyeSMzcRamF6ldaTFSzyzb7yGB1jIi_fHvf_VPkqShCZRAoJBeUYfv_7_B63VcI5YBloYB-18MKQQNvAizjg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyF28IP38T0OV5HfSk1irWRlci2amccMC_gVJMEEY_qaBWRfPZ8N_gl7XsGP2YR19I2XDyvOTnNRWIoq00A4XxTpXBhSkNJ1nfPCDywtK5LUeIIRSHtUYElayPuTmHTvT2njN38Q8Eb_K2DJ4_3HYJHYDgndJqpiAsObo2z1gfhU6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyF28IP38T0OV5HfSk1irWRlci2amccMC_gVJMEEY_qaBWRfPZ8N_gl7XsGP2YR19I2XDyvOTnNRWIoq00A4XxTpXBhSkNJ1nfPCDywtK5LUeIIRSHtUYElayPuTmHTvT2njN38Q8Eb_K2DJ4_3HYJHYDgndJqpiAsObo2z1gfhU6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyIQ3O7HQHkNvVzayiG4-UlmWFNoCdF6R_oQyFcrUydCIF6IHQMFbYXr1lPcQw2BdHsNwTafkuPo_ndJkDTJ6vlNKWdovyuuVQWY5FjncpM3v1_RbJe13arifmAWS5ecEsoleKrLbM5_a&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyIQ3O7HQHkNvVzayiG4-UlmWFNoCdF6R_oQyFcrUydCIF6IHQMFbYXr1lPcQw2BdHsNwTafkuPo_ndJkDTJ6vlNKWdovyuuVQWY5FjncpM3v1_RbJe13arifmAWS5ecEsoleKrLbM5_a&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyIQ3O7HQHkNvY_-oK_Gf1PA6wuUfoLpx9QJPBCE5evLZxaGFlFmB3HESxrltPNDkVjCJprtmkkunYJWzwQKFAEbItC02MJPGmSGnfIssCOo7_Da0VZVeshDo3NnIcWuFb6i1ttvXCMGrzdl7jORqKFU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyMMi2n_wXTDgLVtj9OEsIV6gXDfU2q-gsZRr38yA5igSJIQUMPNbc-4B4tgRiKgUVGgn5y4dJD35jXFGBobPteWE_pdE4uDAEOWODyw1iMK9LnliLWuV6MowCJb4cm63FXKbFNdgSFwAv78mlsC3TSM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyMMi2n_wXTDgLVtj9OEsIV6gXDfU2q-gsZRr38yA5igSJIQUMPNbc-4B4tgRiKgUVGgn5y4dJD35jXFGBobPteWE_pdE4uDAEOWODyw1iMK9LnliLWuV6MowCJb4cm63FXKbFNdgSFwAv78mlsC3TSM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyMMi2n_wXTDgZfzk032re2L9ZP3SPnzieu-yT1ECrZfvQ-_cjFkZo7W14QwQDwAJxbWBH8am2LGQtYbHFjaRZwasS9u5eahrJsRAHMMAlkvi1E7IDN1yYVlzysxNychvQA==&c=&ch=
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Voting will be conducted through BallotBin. 
Please check your email on Friday, 5/26, for the BallotBin email that will
contain your personal, anonymous link to vote. 
If you cannot access email, please submit a paper ballot in the office. 
Each Bacich parent with children in grades TK-3rd grade may vote once.
Voting ends on Friday, June 2nd at 5 pm.

Bacich Activities

Bacich Volunteer Tea
June 8, 2017

8:30 am - 10 am
Bacich Community Center and Quad

Please join us for a Parent Volunteer Tea to thank our
dedicated parents for the many volunteer hours given
to our school and the amazing programs we are able
to deliver because of parents' efforts. 

We will meet in the Community Center for a brief
musical performance and then adjourn to the quad
area to enjoy a yogurt breakfast bar and breakfast
treats provided by our staff to honor each of you.

Kent Middle School

Dear Parents,

Can it be that we are just three weeks away from summer?! This year has flown
by like a mighty Falcon! Although we are short on time together, we are long on
activities. There is so much fun going on as we get ready to send off our 8th
grade graduates.

I want to thank fifth graders, Reilly Helmer, Ethan Werner, Casper Wilson, and Indi
Rabinovitch for their help in presenting the fifth grade program to fourth grade
parents last Monday. They did an excellent job of answering everyone's
questions.  

Chris Morrison from the Phillips Writing Contest/Rotary Club called to let us know
that we had not one but two winners this year. Over 500 essays were received
and Emily Sigel (Moretti) won Honorable Mention and Carolyn Goodrich
(Bridges) won First Place in the 6th Grade category. This is quite an honor and
we congratulate both of them on their accomplishment.



Today, Sophie Aanes was Principal of the Day.
Sophie went to lunch with me, Jenny Walsh and
four of her close friends. She oversaw all of the
many activities at school including 5th grade
Step-Up Day for parents new to 6th grade, the
Karaoke finals, plus two assemblies where we
heard students from the Margie Burke Speech
competition and 8th graders selected to read
their KQED Perspectives writing. Crazy day,
and Sophie was awesome! 

Yesterday we hosted our annual Volunteer Lunch. It was a wonderful event as
many parents attended and we enjoyed lunch together outside under the trees.
Thank you to Matt Gillespie, Lisa Sandberg, and Jeanne Sellers for organizing
the special event. Thank you to Mike Martinez and the 6th grade and Advanced
Choir for entertaining all of us.

Today was also the annual Golden Bell ceremony at Dominican University. Brad
Widelock, our 7th and 8th grade Math teacher, along with Jessica Carrol, our
outstanding aide, working in Extended Math, Academic Workshop and after
school homework club, were selected to represent Kent Middle School. It is quite
an honor as their peers select them from all of their fellow teachers and staff.
Congratulations to both Brad and Jessica. Well deserved!

Eighth graders are gearing up for their big day. Speakers have been chosen by
the 8th grade staff, their song is being rehearsed, and the final details for our
"Festivities on the Field" are being put into place. If you have not turned in your
graduate's paperwork yet for his or her diploma name, Water World trip, etc,
please do so in the office. We are truly excited for this new experience of having
the ceremony on our field!

Finally, tomorrow is our annual 4th grade Step-Up Day! We are so excited to
welcome next year's 5th graders to our campus. They will start with a "meet and
greet" with Mr. Martinez to learn about instrument options next year and then
move on to the 5th grade classrooms for an overview of 5th grade. From there
they will have a tour of the school with their 5th grade buddies before eating lunch
together. After lunch, the 5th graders will return to class and the 4th graders will
head to the field for fun and games with the 7th graders. This is a wonderful event
that begins the bonds of our new Falcons. Please remind your 5th and/or 7th
grader to wear their house shirts on Friday!

It was quite a week and it's only beginning. Enjoy the long weekend.

Skip Kniesche



Principal

Kent Parent Resources

Download Kent Student-Parent Handbook
Electronic Device Policy Summary
Download Kent 2016-17 Bell Schedule
Safe Routes to School
Kent Library Blog
Attendance Hotline to report a student absence: 415-458-5972

Kent Counselors
Corey Shaw

Tuesday-Friday
cshaw@kentfieldschools.org

415-482-9852

Heidi Longo
Monday-Thursday

hlongo@kentfieldschools.org
415-482-9851

2017-18 Zero Period Spanish 
for 5th-6th Graders

Enrollment Open - Registration Deadline: June 30th

Interested in Spanish before school through Viva El
Español, a Mill Valley nonprofit that operates at Kent?
Experienced fifth and sixth graders may be eligible to
enroll.

Please contact Veronica at veronica-hernandez@vivaelespanol.org or Alisa
Rubel at alisarubel@yahoo.com for more information. 

Scholarships Available - Please contact Viva el Español for more information

10% Discount for 2nd sibling

 More about Viva El Español

Click Here To Register (sign in under your child's name) If you do not see a
"register" button on the form, call 415-326-5199 to be added to the waitlist. 

Kent Community Service

Annual Kent Community
Outreach Fair

Wednesday, May 31, 2017
12:30-2 pm

Stop by to check out the various organizations with volunteer opportunities for
students and their families. Many of theses organizations have been chosen
either by recommendation from staff or because our students and their families
have had positive experiences with them in the past and feel that other students
would benefit greatly by getting involved. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJuRmHS7U9Vp21kioYkyeuXl7UHmPFZ0VheL1oZNyotbTJdCM-VBIfGb_vlv1UVflG42eXuLeImNO1QncNsC8uiZvJKBt7dYD-qQv5U2gPkgx96Rn1wAY6GecIBGktIcXCfik34AQYo_UzBoMP0_oLlSDCs0cuvVS-LYOuEzGfTXj388lI_yS0CuXsHqjugpyq4eC25SUJhrtpzjSrpK6T-18Ctqtf45Wz461mqZvhG6wxCm6iUksro=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJxtfXdut7PHtYrMnReoz3gHU8PL7M9HjlDjoxICOMf6Db1C_LqlkSM9lj_aZA1jBYTzha_rTvDTxyIbug3VxtfzZQItFz3V3xz4ylq-_EFBL-44uXXtUzcoqQByMHLMn_QSAPse1mAeghdXi30QNvOdi_KBDcHz3m0fWZqGsaWxQw5_e5yjMYS9UWDH9XedAeuQ0XsOnu0b&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyIKc6UOpNgKYhV-6Hdq8lvdrgt5voB0d2bplejz0juI5a_9YWVZ2EvKImLjJrEJyWkjiyFdtLacPzzqYTiAmzHWGhQph-Pm4hYjGQfTVfix8B4jV7nKmcbE3AXJEfFhUFH-nK7xbtbPGJxWfM_zAfVruFdT1IIVkF1i27PECixrDuK_TUBVpsunGG6DMjCUw7agDuTzS5y_UbALmlGaDF3sTeb-Fvsv4zbTe3vTbIxvC-J1hgBffz7w=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEcVkATyvAVYGBKQKoYrZl-OY_-umlJMxxdvIVqoBBFzHqefVS_0bwxuT1LKtAKfVEbvRsg-5vugd-GCFGm8COQW1H2PbF1Q96GLxLziTuFPi-s3gt__vhw_fP8uKg811AcFSUsABtBaLLM2QNBcc6bOAWfu_H_YuYEprogF3ZbyxEDeNGKJcdq7brSWtBe9EU7ie24hNZy7eQXf_jT4gAr0Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJk1MtzNphl3H8X3xTQqPExPsrBEosYGcv5mOnvfktVXSVm-mK9JE_ApbT_PWSQKO5LL6wDPRCs2HZ1CrVi4GHDr11iZppgdxo85-ROOlSMSlFYRbI1A8ZKfgHuq0CqDuapUM8pJqD9Z&c=&ch=
mailto:cshaw@kentfieldschools.org
mailto:hlongo@kentfieldschools.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyK0IM6TpnOUNo7cTEooPNLr_r8Jq8dXK2_bwDMRwfLW1k5VDGdGTK2ELFiak4c1HhRnv2vclTqhg7hHexLyFW6Z0OmdllQMI7zgiouDjlNNY0Aw18JM9jxIKeRllFuEEMSl7IWfJQg5sW8f329g_BugUBokkZFC3cd1qf0hOrcxfV05VcD7CWmk=&c=&ch=
mailto:veronica-hernandez@vivaelespanol.org
mailto:alisarubel@yahoo.com
mailto:veronica-hernandez@vivaelespanol.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyK0IM6TpnOUNo7cTEooPNLr_r8Jq8dXK2_bwDMRwfLW1k5VDGdGTK2ELFiak4c1HhRnv2vclTqhg7hHexLyFW6Z0OmdllQMI7zgiouDjlNNY0Aw18JM9jxIKeRllFuEEMSl7IWfJQg5sW8f329g_BugUBokkZFC3cd1qf0hOrcxfV05VcD7CWmk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyK0IM6TpnOUNo7cTEooPNLr_r8Jq8dXK2_bwDMRwfLW1k5VDGdGTK2ELFiak4c1HhRnv2vclTqhg7hHexLyFW6Z0OmdllQMI7zgiouDjlNNY0Aw18JM9jxIKeRllFuEEMSl7IWfJQg5sW8f329g_BugUBokkZFC3cd1qf0hOrcxfV05VcD7CWmk=&c=&ch=


PJ Party for Project Night Night

The Kent Library Council and Kent Librarian
Rebecca Jelen's Project Night Night collection drive
and PJ Party was a huge success. 

Not only did they raise $1,025, we received an
abundance of warm blankets and cuddly stuffies for
children in homeless shelters, they also put on a
wonderful community event in the Library. 

Safe Routes to School

The KSD Safe Routes to School Task Force includes school
administrators, County Supervisor Katie Rice's aide, local law
enforcement (the CHP and Country Sheriff), County Department of
Public Works, and Neighborhood Captain parents.

May Go Green Challenge

Just a few more days to join the challenge of ZERO single-occupancy vehicle
rides to school for May - travel green to and from school (bike, walk, park & walk,
or carpool).

New Carline Guidelines

Given the recent uptick of unsafe student and hazardous
driver behavior during carline, the KSD Safe Routes to
School Task Force created the following new Carline
Guidelines to contribute to the safety of the entire school
community as well as your own child(ren).

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyCbizUM1R_x9CfrYoKZwtL49y1hlZMj3WwZSBII0Zi7HO4dRdTJt1Arg3QFB6ANe_rQtwCSImrm0bN2-PjdpIlVO43690CE5oG7sYQCd7suPU4zAdEhpjnyq7GHegcKghw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEcVkATyvAVYGBKQKoYrZl-OY_-umlJMxxdvIVqoBBFzHqefVS_0bwxuT1LKtAKfVEbvRsg-5vugd-GCFGm8COQW1H2PbF1Q96GLxLziTuFPi-s3gt__vhw_fP8uKg811AcFSUsABtBaLLM2QNBcc6bOAWfu_H_YuYEprogF3ZbyxEDeNGKJcdq7brSWtBe9EU7ie24hNZy7eQXf_jT4gAr0Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGITOoNcrtbVJcwuxCAJ_28FsDLXC_zKGCS2qg8NUXNzkKm0Ux11_2dBSWYH_IUOCivdzRpeWWiVaHm54Lh7ep1GOKfkmN4fG9Q7sQYodusA0iFOu_y11VUSKD-5e-ABkmADZ8UE9QbHnB4UMebJFDEWX-DbB75xMexClliNYCYtSCtIotGfMJrg9EOp2k2R7OCqx2VF2DdYZiUyx71JD0L8J5bIOCqR-9BQOC8_mhrl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGITOoNcrtbVJcwuxCAJ_28FsDLXC_zKGCS2qg8NUXNzkKm0Ux11_2dBSWYH_IUOCivdzRpeWWiVaHm54Lh7ep1GOKfkmN4fG9Q7sQYodusA0iFOu_y11VUSKD-5e-ABkmADZ8UE9QbHnB4UMebJFDEWX-DbB75xMexClliNYCYtSCtIotGfMJrg9EOp2k2R7OCqx2VF2DdYZiUyx71JD0L8J5bIOCqR-9BQOC8_mhrl&c=&ch=


Please visit Safe Routes to School for important safety tips and other information
for safer and greener alternatives to get to and from school. 

Kentfield Kudos
Bacich Green Thumbs

Last Saturday was one of our hottest days of the season, but that did not stop a
dozen or so moms, dads, and children from showing up for a morning of digging,
pulling weeds, cutting back branches, and sanding and painting benches during
the annual Bacich School Garden Clean Up Day sponsored by KSPTA.

Organized by parent, Ina Gotlieb, the parent and student volunteers worked for
nearly three hours to ready the garden for some new plantings and provide a
clean and safe and quiet place for students to go at recess. 
 
Thank you to our amazing school community for caring about our school!

Support Kentfield Schools

Our kids are counting on 
all of us this year!  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEcVkATyvAVYGBKQKoYrZl-OY_-umlJMxxdvIVqoBBFzHqefVS_0bwxuT1LKtAKfVEbvRsg-5vugd-GCFGm8COQW1H2PbF1Q96GLxLziTuFPi-s3gt__vhw_fP8uKg811AcFSUsABtBaLLM2QNBcc6bOAWfu_H_YuYEprogF3ZbyxEDeNGKJcdq7brSWtBe9EU7ie24hNZy7eQXf_jT4gAr0Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyIQ3O7HQHkNvWHx_88qyPR2XERS0FPDo7jcExqSVvmVE-CZKIvxTOsLfoc0a-xizfDdiHE0W12vDHJPmhz7rA0ucUFdrRl6KJVXL-SwvMEgYmlEH7BAlulUQCcIGFKKwaEG_ooAR7Pf0HAtiNIoBQEz6nZF04iSa-0KKnaETP4Js6ckhX0d46Z06t60eGMwWjQ_r4n-znY_P6tAjq8dtERiXhKoiuLIkH0uU9gJ1KRpuNIFZuiJpVC4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyOqw2S9kdPHQNPM9_Y_yseXT5BrIhJj4nYbSFS4qJe2WFq9zIHcPABsUTmiOepWyaqd7CR0F3rtuGkOWZK88t9MIzfsZ91fiZU4nPeRrSvR4&c=&ch=


Studio 54 was a huge success! Thanks to all who
attended and to all of the volunteers!

2016-2017 
Annual Giving 

Thank You

click to donate online

Thank you to all of the businesses that support kik!
Please support the businesses that support our community!

kik Promotional and Tab Page Sponsors
 kik Business Yellow Pages 

 
Discover 3 ways to support Kentfield Schools that will

cost you nothing!
 

Click on Icon For Detailed Information...

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEco83lqEsMrEPNoJjMic4fT7KO8hU58sj8GAjoFnM-RDlcLzskyIHcmqK6ZSA9LLj--FCDl8N0zk0-CxS-N-CEeEdv1M0TmQDVg1-iRFuig0U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGd6qXsAx5mXwkgSfYiQTzrcWh0LUyFYKSB46Bs8ts4CxfRNZm5R0w8RJPBlUwB_oPtBsPZ8hHRpE8gSJUeyrdgGpJql3JAVk6QityQb0UQpCbIvs-DEK_w=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyN10dxY3c16OvPgyX5SsyTrZ4ayHBiy6815WicHffoA5-XFn0x2tv6QZa8QR4rhBzcYVk1iwrevNmgufeCpMFse85EIhHfo-oQteD-aBWvSqiw7TCXnLsZi_-Y9bUX8pABdlQbYfmvDyXeviJpRUeLIj3C1EeveCeB50VaZu8f8xxTIwYmdmM9LKXuMVXh48IGoL_FEehA5ggBdEZeXoST0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyN10dxY3c16OvPgyX5SsyTrZ4ayHBiy6815WicHffoA5-XFn0x2tv6QZa8QR4rhBzcYVk1iwrevNmgufeCpMFse85EIhHfo-oQteD-aBWvSqiw7TCXnLsZi_-Y9bUX8pABdlQbYfmvDyXeviJpRUeLIj3C1EeveCeB50VaZu8f8xxTIwYmdmM9LKXuMVXh48IGoL_FEehA5ggBdEZeXoST0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyN10dxY3c16OvPgyX5SsyTrZ4ayHBiy6815WicHffoA5-XFn0x2tv6QZa8QR4rhBzcYVk1iwrevNmgufeCpMFse85EIhHfo-oQteD-aBWvSqiw7TCXnLsZi_-Y9bUX8pABdlQbYfmvDyXeviJpRUeLIj3C1EeveCeB50VaZu8f8xxTIwYmdmM9LKXuMVXh48IGoL_FEehA5ggBdEZeXoST0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEco83lqEsMrEPNoJjMic4fT7KO8hU58sj8GAjoFnM-RDlcLzskyIHcmqK6ZSA9LLj--FCDl8N0zk0-CxS-N-CEeEdv1M0TmQDVg1-iRFuig0U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJxtfXdut7PHtwvUqOY-b08R34jWd4rZRvrXtSnJJSteAR0y7e-x9B2Vtj4oB0F48yji3Zg6ns2sVheJPjn9pme6hVfdZ_hgOwUXuAsjq90x3FVEBfn9ker2hd9QZaB1gyIqIxIrQqtjrjc44uLMTWe7QWTDc5bbwBL1Jvxt23JBmeoHV_TPCL8uUr9OBf3CAjiJ3PPjdPmF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyJxtfXdut7PHwZAZ2gnHQdGLYCTx_mbq5Ig2w3gawdPJdNPnZ5BkOnL8qvAYP_ss0IUYi7G0g4GhK2hGDRr7embaodEj4OSafO5KKdG_pNypspM3TuOgE09RVJcpE919dts6JNTerqgTJu9Hcc4gZY5fnmqiJIdjMX_rsXbzLRzcfk8N3EkSzt0Y-IGkuXXgsTzB2cEh826Z&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyEBk6OSQZhHoeNMbCI1TwL5eJ4uaeXfJq2Rw3gUbcO2TnHR6kgk0SHuOcoRLS6bKz07a8EOxZyCHDNKvC9K5bIPqy-MJhssSlhb6QOmFs8ZbXz26r1jRzYj6meroZpGX-1_IsSfpTqnV6JHCRufBxPt3nbAVemO91dybXMdhD_DSF7D21hBXYXMTJd2phhVLwZgKuoGc1GKV3jrzv_7Jx5ZIgZ0foMR2JZU5dxiG51Ot&c=&ch=


 Community Announcements

Corte Madera Library Events 

Storytimes for babies - 6 year old children

Read To A Dog

Marin County Foster Care

May is National Foster Care Month, a time to
recognize that we each can play a part in enhancing
the lives of children and youth in foster care. Marin
County has 87 children in foster care and just 35

approved homes. Of those children, 20% were placed
within the same city of removal, 52% were placed
within Marin County and 28% were placed out of

county. We want to be able to keep children in their
school and community and to do that we need to have

more homes available. 

Learn More About Foster Care Meeting

June 13 or July 20
7-8:30 pm

3240 Kerner Blvd. Room 110, San Rafael

Flyer in English and Spanish
Marin Foster Care

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyEJ7gHRCsCI-IkARXvwQe6ygQSJjqrO-BufCbGN1YIjBnRChPYJUFBKHGC5h5P6tRY8FC0iow-f2GZmUF6rRXyaD2Vl3lURtWYgI9puRBcXoMuEstnYBvUhzHI15FACmC1lahs1yQzL4Ug3FcaToPws=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyO32CRLNLDEcwYizunRVd38d8C-q-Zmj3g5mfELntwDckBr2ur4gtvBsdcmvsfMBwhmCuZMOyCvuF8vKtL3qz-eLvcpiA451EqafKeisTZW6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HBXcH43G2Mzxs-Lg-QVyoUidMLcYQDETdT-tI2wmXWHAuyupmvBOyGQehj9uVeRrVdL7IEjsU7M2jrKHz3mlmyGUOsaNnWoiiVLxHO_RygBYf_rAttBJiFS1s97XqNDRZ-P0-V257kJ-eD3Q093YcpUoArIAYu8iLhYKLE4tItD56A4vRumvRwPPis2qzJAUAJsYFqv78kN5b8i2N8i0cEEyaNBMx6i2CzsYEGyo24HWWudPf8GH1l2CbqLkdjl-&c=&ch=
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Quick Links

District Contacts
PowerSchool Parent Portal
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Local Funding Information
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